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Light Check No Longer Includes Back-Up Beeper
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Sales Update #17-02
Light Check Feature #30109-01

With the 2015 production, Blue Bird discontinued the “Back-Up
Beeper” as part of the “Light Check” system (#30109-01) which is a
standard feature.

This is not a “programmable” feature and was done because units 
were being started and pre-tripped in residential areas causing 
issues with local residents.
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CONTACT OUR SALES DEPARTMENT WITH ANY QUESTIONS

Kevin Coon
kcoon@newyorkbussales.com
315-415-6570

Bill Daigler
wdaigler@newyorkbussales.com
716-713-9852

George Darling
gdarling@newyorkbussales.com
315-263-6141

Jeremy Johnston
jjohnston2@newyorkbussales.com
585-233-3768

Bill Lyons II
wlyons2@newyorkbussales.com
518-275-2816

Jeremie (JJ) Richmond
jrichmond@newyorkbussales.com
315-559-3999


